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PRESTWICH TOWNSHIP FORUM 

ITEMS RAISED IN OPEN FORUM: 14 November 2012 
 

 Raised by ITEM RAISED AT OPEN FORUM Action by Action 

1 
 

Member of 

Public 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Congested traffic problems including: 
 

• Existing issues - A56 
 

• Concerns about recent 
supermarket planning application 
and impact this will have on 
traffic congestion/issues 
(associated with vehicular 
access).     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discussed 
at the 
meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor 
O’Hanlon 
 
 
 
 
Councillor 
Black 

A discussion took place at the meeting around a number of 
associated issues. 
 
Cllr Campbell stressed the importance of integrated 
transport approaches to address issues including public 
transport, encouraging cycling etc.  
 
Cllr Black said she has tried to influence the traffic issues 
that she can realistically influence; these include 
requesting re-painting of white lines/keep clear signs etc.  
This has been agreed (M&S entrance).   
 
Cllr Campbell said that Highway Officers will be attending 
this Township Forum next year (to discuss introduction of 
proposed 20mph zones); issues could be discussed with 
them at this point too.   
 
In relation to the concerns expressed regarding the recent 
supermarket planning application, Councillor O’Hanlon said 
Planning officers are aware of concerns/issues and the 
detail will be looked at as part of the planning consent 
given.       
 
Stressed the importance of working with the new 
supermarket provider to ensure local recruitment for job 
vacancies. 
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2 Keith Grime 

 
 
 

 

Asked a question relating to the 
number 135 bus service and a problem 
with timings.    
 
A further question was asked relating to 
the A56 quality bus corridor 

Councillor 
Bailey 

Councillor Bailey asked for further details to be shared with 
him and he agreed to look into these issues.   

3 Rob 
Trueblood  

Problems with graffiti above Cancer 
Research shop  

?? A discussion took place about the efforts already made to 
try to encourage removal of the graffiti.  The responsibility 
lies with the building owner.   
 
This issue will be looked at again to see if any further 
action can be taken.     

4 Councillor 

Bailey 

Number 93 bus service Councillor 
Bailey 

Informed the Forum that First Bus had agreed to re-
introduce the service going to Morrisons in January 2013.   

 


